
Greetings, Tena koutou, Kia orana, Talofa Lava, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Malo e 
Lelei, Namaste, Hola, Ni hao, Xin chao.

Dear Parents/Caregiver

LEABANK PRIMARY SCHOOL 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THANK YOU FOR YOUR HARD WORK

Today we farewell two of staff who are moving on.


Mrs Lorna Warrington has worked at our school for 30 years.  
You will have seen her at the road crossing each day keeping the 
children safe.  We wish her a happy retirement and thank her for 

her tremendous contribution to our school and community.

We also farewell Ms Susan Miller, who teaches Room 6.  We 

thank her for her great work on our teaching staff and wish her 
well in her move to Christchurch.  We are hopeful of having this 

position filled by next term.
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CULTURAL PERFORMANCE - THANK YOU

On Wednesday night, we held our Whole School Cultural Concert.  What a 

HUGE turnout from our Leabank whanau.  It was a fantastic and 
enjoyable evening.  We are very proud of all our cultural groups and their 

performances.

We would like to acknowledge and thank all the families and friends who 
came along to the concert to support our performing students.  We would 

like to thank all the staff that worked hard behind the scenes and also 
teaching the items.  Without them, this would not have happened.


Here are a few photos from the Cultural Night Performance.  More will be 
uploaded to our FaceBook page.
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Abygail Daniel G Oziah
Amber Eshan Phoebe

Ana Harlym Ryder
Anahera K Karson Skye M

Aysha Kinikinilau William E.F
Ayvah-Leigh Mafua William M
Bethany P Mason Xia
Brendon Mele N Zariah

Cassisus-Carter Mysha

BEST CLASS & WEEKLY TOTAL ATTENDANCE 
Best classes attendance for this week goes to Room 14.  They achieved an 
impressive nearly perfect attendance rate of 92.37% 🥳 .  Well done and 

Congratulations once again Room 14.
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TERM 3 100% ATTENDANCE 
Big congratulations to the following students listed below for having 

100% attendance this term.

Best class attendance for Term 3 goes to Room 19 with 93% 🥳 .
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Nāku iti noa, nā


R W Maddren

Tumuaki

THATʼS A WRAP-UP!

The curtain has closed on Term 3, marking the end of another exciting 
series of events.  We wish everyone a joyful holiday and safe travels if 

you're heading out.  We canʼt wait to welcome you back next term and we 
look forward to seeing you all refreshed and ready to learn in Term 4.


TERM 4 STARTS MONDAY 14TH OCTOBER 2024
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